Good Morning!
Hurricane Isaias, which is working its way up the east coast, is the same tropical system that gave us rain about 10 days ago.  It was not yet a named storm at that time.  It became a Tropical Storm, and was named, while over the Caribbean (after it passed us).  It passed over Puerto Rico as a tropical storm, and made landfall in the Carolinas as a category 1 hurricane.
Good News re: Susan's mom, May Felty-Evarts!  She has now had a negative covid test, so it seems that she has gotten through the covid infection at the age of 91!  When she has a 2nd negative test, she will be able to return to her original assisted living residence.  She has been to the hospital, to a rehabilitation hospital, and to a covid wing in a nursing home.  So we are looking forward to the possibility of going to see her, when travel is feasible.  (There are still no commercial flights between the USA & Grenada.)
Our support has been down recently.  July was about 35% of full support (not 35% down, just 35%).  We're not sure if this is Covid related.  God is our provider, and so we ask you to join with us in presenting this need to Him.  We do have a new (this year) ministry partner, whose address is below:
United Ministries Fellowship, Inc.
PO Box 6835
Glendale, AZ 85312-6835
In Grenada,
Reuben & Susan Mains

Good Evening!
The good news is that our first check for Aug. (we receive 2 checks each month) was back to something in the normal range.  (We haven't seen that statement yet, so we're not sure where this all came from as yet.)
Just to explain...  We don't receive a fixed salary amount.  We receive whatever comes in during the period, less the 5% (which is very reasonable) which goes to UMF.  So usually no 2 checks will be for the same amount.)
Grenada Bible Institute - I had not taught any Bible Institute classes for the past few years.  I've been full time administrating Berean Christian Academy, which has been growing.  The problem with the Bible Institute is that we don't have a central campus for classes, and it is difficult to travel to different churches for a few students in each church.
Now, because classes on Zoom has become the norm, we will be offering "Know What You Believe", a Survey of Bible Doctrine class on our church's Zoom platform.  The class will be every Tuesday evening, starting on the 18th, from 7 to 8 p.m.  (That would have been my parents' 70th wedding anniversary, if they were still on this earth.)  This way we will be able to have students from all the churches in the same class.  If this class works well, we will plan to continue with other classes like this.
Some students will audit (just sit in the class like a Bible study), but I am hoping that I will get a group of students who will do the homework assignments and invest more time and effort into mastering the material covered.
In Grenada,
Reuben & Susan Mains

